
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 31, 2012 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114 
 

Attn: Gary Widerburg 
          Commission Administrator 

 
Re: Docket No. 11-2035-01, In the Matter of PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan 

 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
 Enclosed for filing by PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) is a 
revised version of PacifiCorp’s 2011 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) Action Plan (“Revised 
Action Plan”).  A copy of the original action plan as well as a redline version is included to show 
changes.  The Revised Action Plan is in response to feedback from the Oregon Public Utilities 
Commission and other parties. 
 
The Company respectfully requests that, based on the Revised Action Plan, the Public Service 
Commission of Utah acknowledge the Company’s 2011 IRP. 
 
An original and five (5) copies of these filings will be provided via hand delivery.  The Company 
will also provide electronic versions of these filings to psc@utah.gov.  
 
Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding these filings be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor, Regulatory Manager, at (801) 220-2923. 
 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain power 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: Service Lists Docket No. 11-2035-01 (w/ enclosures) 
 
 
 
 
 
  


